Ambassadors of Kuwait and Cuba call on Minister Mrkic to bid farewell
Tuesday, 23 July 2013.

Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivan Mrkic received today farewell calls from the Ambassadors of
Kuwait and Cuba to Belgrade.

Minister Mrkic had separate meetings with Ambassador Fawzi Abdulaziz Ahmad Al-Jasem of
Kuwait and Ambassador Mercedes Martinez Valdes of Cuba and thanked them.




